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Dear Don, 

f vs I 
~1412:23PM 
~ 
Jeffrey Appel Oappel@sbalaw.com) 
matter of record 

As a matter of record, I wish to note that I am still being denied any Aliya or Kibbud in the first minyan. This has been 
ongoing for at least 9 months. As you are already aware I am a regular attendee at that minyan, and have been for 
some 10 years. On Tuesday morning 24 June 2014 at around 7.10am, I again asked Mr Nagler if I could get an Aliyah 
or Kibbud, specifically requesting for next Thursday 3 July 2014 in honour of my birthday, which falls that night. He 
again refused. This is extraordinarily hurtful and continues an unnecessary, unwarranted and illegal pattern of 
conduct towards my family and l. 

As you are aware Mr Nagler Is an agent of the Yeshivah. 

Please consider the environment before printing this email or attachments. 

Attention 
This email message and any attachments ere confidential and may be privileged in whiCh case neilher Is intended to be waived. This email is for the use only 
by the Intended recipient. If you are not the Intended recipient you have received this email In error and any use. circulation, forwarding, printing or copying 
whatsoever by you Is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please Inform us Immediately and delete this email and any attachments. 
Willia we employ Anti-Virus software, we cannot guarantee that this email Is free from viruses and we recommend that the email and any attachments be 
tasted before opening. This notice shOuld not be removed. 
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